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7th November 2022 
 

Easter ski trip, April 2023- Limited spaces for Year 7 students 
 

 
Dear parent/ guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you that there are limited places now available to Year 7 students on the upcoming 
ski residential to Italy. The residential will take place over a nine-day period during Easter school holiday 
next year (1st- 9th April 2023.) As a school we try to ensure the costs of all our visits are minimised so that 
as many students as possible can take advantage of these valuable experiences and we believe that we 
have secured a very competitive price through PGL. The total cost of the trip is £909. This price includes 
coach travel, insurance, full board accommodation, tuition and hire of all ski equipment.  
  
The group will be travelling to Bardonecchia, Italy and arrive on 2nd April, 2023, staying full board for six 
nights at the Olympic Village, Viale Della Vittoria, 46 Bardonecchia, Italy and leaving on 8th April to return 
to London on 9th April.   
  
As there are very limited places available, we are seeking expressions of interest from Year 7 families 
willing to commit to the trip before final places can be confirmed. Please complete the attached form to 
indicate your child’s interest and your commitment to payment. 
  
Your son/daughter’s place will then be acknowledged via a phone call or email from the PE department. 
At this time a non-refundable deposit of £100 will be required to secure their place, all payments can be 
made via Parent Pay.  
   
Please note that all deposits are non-refundable. By paying the deposit you commit to the full cost of the 
trip so if for any reason you choose to withdraw your child, you will be held responsible for the full payment. 
It is also at the school’s discretion to exclude students from the trip on grounds of poor behaviour. In this 
instance the deposit will be forfeited.   
  
Please do not respond to this email directly. Instead, should you wish to discuss of the trip further, please 
email info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my attention.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Dunlop 
Head of PE Department 
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